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Our students have had a great transition back into school and are 
ready to work on completing their goal for the end of term 1!  We 
have introduced some different sensory stories and have been 
working on identifying and sequencing the main parts of our 
stories. This month we have focused on the core vocabulary word 
“more”. Students have been using their devices to communicate a 
desire/want of specific sensory objects during our communication 
portion of our morning circle. We have seen more students using 
their devices with intent and our students are continuing on 
building a connection between their device and communicating 
with their teachers. 

With the wintery cold and snow upon us, we have been able to 
explore and identify some clothing we need to wear when we go 
outside. The students enjoyed playing in the snow, and painting 
with ice cubes and they transferred colour onto paper.

Don’t forget to scan our QR code using your 
smartphone to see some highlights from this 
past months learning!

Reminders 

Please be sure to check your 
child’s communication book 
regularly. If you have any 
questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact Ms. S or Ms. 
Tracy at the school 
(519)-977-2200 

For all information regarding 
the negotiations in education 
and the effects to JMCC School 
Authority, please check our 
website for updates. 
www.school.jmccentre.ca 

Important Dates 

Feb 3-7 - Feeding Tube 
Awareness Week  

Feb 6&7 - No School  

Feb 10 - Report Cards go 
home 

Feb 14 - No School (PD Day) 

Feb 17 - No School (Family 
Day) 

March 16-20 - March Break 
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